
  

Welcome message from Mrs. Rosanna Ortiz-Montoya 
 

Dear Gridley Families and students’, 

Welcome back to Gridley Middle School. I am delighted to be your principal, Rosanna Ortiz-
Montoya, and it is my honor to serve as the Principal of Gridley Middle School.  We hope that 
everyone had a great summer and adjusting to the new school year, 2024-2025.  

Many of Gridley Middle School staff have returned with a few new faces and we look forward 
to meeting parents and students as we have more scheduled school activities and social 
events. Please visit Gridley Middle School’s website: Gridley Middle School (tusd1.org) for 
more information. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, or if you need to reach out to your students’ 
teacher you can contact Gridley’s Middle School Office. You may also email your students’ 
teacher or send an email via Parent Vue. If you wish to contact me; Principal, Rosanna Ortiz-
Montoya, please call the school office at (520) 731-4600. 

We hope you have a great year! 

Rosanna Ortiz-Montoya 
Principal 
 

https://gridleyms.tusd1.org/

